
The Prime Minister 
10 Downing Street, London SW1A 2AA 

  
Dear Mr Sunak 

      I hope this letter reaches you. 

      I am writing on behalf of many of us young people and many depressed elders. The war 
between Russia and Ukraine seems, to many people, to be intensifying and the amount of stress 
this is giving most of us is unbearable. It looks dangerous. We do not need this to become 
anything more than it already is, we feel as if peace talks should be making progress, we feel like 
we shouldn’t be adding any more fuel to the "re and hope to come to an agreement with other 
nations and push for peace.  

      Threat after threat from the Russian leader and social media nowadays isn’t making it any 
better. I personally feel that this country’s future is in safe hands, we ought to not ruin all of this 
progress by just one misinterpretation or fault. Although us as outsiders, do not know what is 
happening behind closed doors; the Russian president’s threats to other countries and China’s 
intervention; makes it look like this war may go on for way longer than hoped for and expected. 

      As our leader, where possible or what is hopefully logical, we hope for you to try your 
hardest to not add fuel to the "re and try to be open with peace talks because with everything 
that we’re trying to progress on with our country and everything you’re doing right, there is still 
a war in the background. In a way, as us outsiders don’t necessarily know how it works, we wish 
for you to share views with other leaders and share the idea of pushing for peace because 
ideally, this is not what we have thought this war would come to. 

      We do not need a repeat of history, we hope for there to be no more declaration of war in 
which makes Putin more likely to do something. We do not need for other countries to get 
involved so much that this turns out a brawl, we want this over. We feel as if this country needs 
to make some sort of progress and try to encourage peace talks or try to slow this war down.  

      Helping Ukraine is a necessity, everyone gets that, give Ukraine all the help they need but we 
do not want to create this a new timeline of war, nor should this have gotten this bad in the "rst 
place. We want to try and be reasonable but push for peace as much as possible. For our 
country. For Great Britain. We don’t want a World War Three. 
                              
Yours sincerely, 

Seth T , 14


